
 
 

 
 

 

Public Meeting and Hearing on 

Plainville Gaming and Redevelopment, LLC 

Application for a License to Hold or Conduct a Race Meeting for 2021 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND AGENDA 
November 3, 2020 

 
Pursuant to G.L. c.128A, §3 and G.L. c.30A, §20, notice is hereby given of a public hearing of the 

Massachusetts Gaming Commission. 

The hearing will take place: 

 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 

10:00 a.m. 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

VIA CONFERENCE CALL NUMBER: 1-646-741-5293 

PARTICIPANT CODE:  111 557 4101 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

1. Call to order  

 

2. Public Input  

 

Plainville Gaming and Redevelopment, LLC has submitted an Application for a License to Hold 

or Conduct a Race Meeting for 2021 at Plainridge Park Casino. This hearing is intended to afford 

an opportunity to offer input and comment on the application to any entity or member of the 

public who is interested. The application is posted for viewing on the Massachusetts Gaming 

Commission’s website here.  The public hearing will be conducted via remote collaboration 

technology. Accordingly, in order to help ensure efficient administration of the meeting, the 

Commission requests that anyone interested in appearing to comment email 

shara.bedard@massgaming.gov in advance to be placed on the list of speakers.  Because this 

public hearing will be conducted virtually, please provide the email address and/or telephone 

number for the device(s) you intend to use to connect with the hearing. Alternatively, written 

comments may also be submitted to that same email address with ‘PPC Application’ in the 

subject line. Comments must be received by 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 27, 2020.  At the 

discretion of the Chair, comments may be taken at the end of the meeting from members of the 

public that have not pre-registered to speak. 

 

 

https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/128A-Racing-License-Application-2021.pdf
mailto:shara.bedard@massgaming.gov


 
 

 
 

I certify on this date, this Notice was posted as “Public Hearing” at www.massgaming.com and 

emailed to regs@state.ma.us and Melissa.andrade@state.ma.us.  

 

                                                                                                                                     

Date: October 16, 2020                                      , Chair 

  
Posted to Website:  October 16, 2020 

http://www.massgaming.com/
mailto:regs@state.ma.us
mailto:Melissa.andrade@state.ma.us

